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Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

Subject: Response to Faculty Senate Resolution 20/21-3, Handbook Chapter 7 Delay
Breaks Shared Governance

Faculty Senate Resolution 20/21-3, Handbook Chapter 7 Delay Breaks Shared Governance,
states that the UAH Faculty Senate completed a revision of Chapter 7 in 2013 which has not
been responded to yet by the administration. The resolution states that the Faculty Senate asked
numerous times verbally about Chapter 7, will communicate this resolution about Chapter 7, and
will form a task force.

As stated during the discussions of this resolution, we proposed that a small working group be
formed to work together with Provost Curtis on revised Chapter 7 of the UAH Faculty
Handbook. We would welcome working with the task force stated in this resolution because this
approach of working together increases the likelihood of coming to a consensus on Chapter 7.
We look forward to working with the Faculty Senate Chapter 7 task force.
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